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This week in Year 2 
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English: 


The children will be making inferences this week. They will be reading the story of ‘Dogger’ and using this to identify the main characters and consider what they do in the story and why. 








Phonics:   


We will be exploring words that contain the sound /s/ spelt ‘c’ before e, i and y e.g. ice, city and circle. 





. 








Maths:


We will be subtracting 2 digit numbers from 2 digit numbers this week. They will be using apparatus, number lines and place value to help them subtract. The children will be recording these in number sentences. 








Homework:


This is set every Friday for the children to do during the week. There are also additional resources that you might like to use on the school website: � HYPERLINK "https://www.tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/class-news" �https://www.tssfirst.co.uk/children/year-2/class-news�


Maths- Abacus Online ‘Balloon Pop’ (Addition and Subtraction)


Reading- please spend 10 minutes reading each night and discussing the book. The children now have online books through their Abacus logins. 


Spellings- this week the spellings contain the /s/ sound spelt ‘c’. The spelling lists for each week are available on the school website. We will be testing the children’s spellings on Friday.











Action Points:


★ PE will be on Tuesdays and Fridays so please make sure that your child has a full PE kit in school and that every item is named.  


★ Please make sure that the children are reading to an adult each evening at home. They have school reading books available to them through bug club and there are reading tips available on the school website to support with this.





Year 2 Team


















































 











